HoteL AssociATION oF NEw YOrRk Crty, INC.

320 PARk AVENUE, NEwW YORK, NY 10022-6838
(212) 754-6700 FAX (212) 754-0243

REMINDER
TO: General Managers, Directors of Human Resources - Member Hotels
FROM: Joseph E. Spinnato W
RE: 2015 HANYC Hotel Industry Blood Drive

DATE: May 18, 2015

The Hotel Association of New York City, Inc. Hotel Industry Blood Drive this year
will be held, in conjunction with the New York Blood Center, on Tuesday, May 26,
2015 from 12:00 noon through 6:00 P.M. at DoubleTree by Hilton Metropolitan
New York City, 569 Lexington Avenue, New York, NY 10022-7590 (Metro III
Room — Mezzanine Level).

There is an ongoing serious blood shortage in New York City and our Hotel
Industry Blood Drive is aimed at helping to combat this major problem. This event
is an important civic effort on behalf of our industry and active participation by
our membership will help to insure its overall success. Please encourage your
employees to participate in this most worthwhile event!

Best regards.

JES/lef



